

CITY OF PORTLAND

JOSEPH E. GRAY, JR.
DIRECTOR OF PLANNING
AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

February 2, 1983

Mr. Daniel Campbell 85 Avalon Road Portland, Maine 04103

Re: 85 Avalon Road

Dear Mr. Campbell:

October 2, 1981, a building permit was applied for by you to construct breezeway between dwelling and a garage. This permit was never issued

While inspecting the area, it has come to our attention that the garage has been changed to a dwelling unit. This use is in violation of the Building and Zoning Codes.

It is necessary that you contact this office and talk with the Chief of Inspection Services, Mr. Hoffses, not later than <u>February 14</u>, 1983.

Sincerely,

Hubert Irving Code Enforcement Officer

HI/jmr